
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr David Renwick, a Director of Enterprise Homes Limited, was in attendance to discuss the proposed 

names submitted by the company for new streets in the company’s residential subdivision off 
Dunbars Road. 

 
 The Board was in receipt of a letter from Mr Renwick which explained that the developers wished to 

carry on the garden theme as an acknowledgement of the extensive gardens that had been developed 
by the previous property owners. 

 
 A copy of the subdivision plan was received by the Board, which showed extensive open space 

plantings.  Part of the existing gardens is also being retained as a large reserve within the subdivision. 
 
 Mr Renwick was thanked for his attendance and presentation.  The Board’s decision on the names is 

recorded in clause 7. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


